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Senator Cash asked: 
How many people have had their citizenship revoked as a result of fraud in the 
gaining of permanent residency and citizenship? 

Answer: 

There have been no revocations of citizenship as a result of fraud since the question 
was asked at the October 2010 Estimates hearing. 
As the Department advised in response to Question on Notice 263 in the October 
Estimates revocation of Australian citizenship is provided for under section 34 of the 
Australian Citizenship Act 2007 (the Act).  Under the Australian Citizenship Act 1948 
it was referred to as deprivation of citizenship. 

Since the introduction of citizenship legislation on 26 January 1949, Ministers have 
exercised their powers to deprive a person of Australian citizenship on 14 occasions.   

 
 


